
From: Soura, Christian
To: Peters, Hal <HalPeters@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 7/31/2012 4:01:39 PM
Subject: Adult Ed Letter

                Keep paragraphs 1 and 4 as they are, except on line 1, make it “Adult Education” instead of “Adult 
education.”
 
                Strike paragraphs 2 and 3 and insert:
 
Our Adult Education programs provide critical skills to the unemployed and underemployed who are striving to 
develop the expertise they need, so that they can find jobs with which they can support themselves and their 
families.  For this reason, South Carolina is now participating in a pilot project with ACT, called the Certified Work 
Ready Communities (CWRC) initiative.  This program will help match businesses’ vacant positions with potential 
candidates who have the capacity to do that work.  Through CWRC, our Adult Education program will also be able to 
identify individuals who need additional training in order to be viable applicants for future positions.  This initiative 
will improve workforce education in South Carolina, and will help us attract and retain businesses.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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